
 

Windellama    
Public School 

3426 Windellama Rd, Windellama NSW 2580  
Phone: 02 48445130     
Email: windellama-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au   

Respect 
Responsibility 
Excellence 

 

Thursday 16 November 2023 
TERM 4 WEEK 6 NEWSLETTER 

 A WORD FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

  

 

 

 

LLAMA’S 
LUNCHBOX 
 

 

Week 5 Winners 
Linden & Kensi 

 

It’s difficult to believe that we have already moved into the second half of Term 4! Staff are once again busy 
writing student reports and preparing for busy end of year activities. Whilst formal parent-teacher 
conferences are only offered at the end of Term 2, if you have any questions about your child’s learning, 
please know that you can contact the office to speak to your child’s teachers at any time throughout the 
year.  
 

Today, a link will be sent out through School Bytes to complete a parent/carer satisfaction survey. I would 
like to strongly encourage all families to complete this survey so that we have valid feedback when 
considering future planning and improvements at our school. We highly value your opinion and would 
appreciate if all families could participate. 
 

This week, the final session of our Kindergarten Orientation was held. Mrs Robertson and the Junior 
students welcomed Aaliyah to our school over three separate sessions. We are really look forward to 
having her join us next year. If you know of any other families with Kindergarten-aged children for 2024, or 
any new families that are moving to the area, please encourage them to contact the school to organise an 
enrolment.  
 

Jordan Huntley 
Rel. Principal 
 

 

Week 6 Winners 
Tylah & Colt 

 

VOLLEYBALL 
For Term 4 we have 
coach Vaughn from 
Invert Gymnastics, 
delivering a volleyball 
program, the students 
are really enjoying it. 
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EVENTS DATES 

Year 5 Leadership Speeches at 9:00am Week 7, Tuesday 21 November 

Goulburn High Year 7 2024 - Orientation Day Week 8, Tuesday 28 November 

P & C Meeting at 6pm Week 8, Tuesday 28 November 

Year 6 Fundraiser – Crazy Day Week 9, Tuesday 5 December 

Windellama PS - Presentation Day at 1:30pm Week 10, Tuesday 12 December 

Last Day of Term 4 2023 Week 10, Friday 15 December 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 4 2023 

 

 

 

CRAZY DAY 
YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER 

Tuesday 5 December 
Students can wear crazy socks and crazy hair 

for a gold coin donation. 

Students may also participate in a donut eating 

competition for an additional gold coin donation. 

 

 GARDEN PROJECT 
SENIOR CLASS 

Thank you, Bunnings, for the 
donation of all garden items to 
update the wicking garden 
beds in our school. Also, a big 
shout to Mrs Tinson for 
organising the whole project. 

 

  

 


